
From: Kenneth Weiss
To: Robin Gomez
Cc: VanBlargan, Clara; Tom Trask
Subject: [e] Representation of Hendricks, Andrews and Hodges Public Records Request
Date: Thursday, July 27, 2023 12:39:09 PM

Mr. Gomez. This is a public records request.

Last night the mayor asked you a question and you responded.

Mayor: We already have an insurance carrier that has attorneys that's representing them
already. I don't understand are we wasting money here.  Is there some logical reason why we
would do this?

City Manager Gomez; We we just received a request to utilize another attorney at their
request and I approved their request. The insurance were not able of either they were not
able or not capable to be able to do to do the representation.

Please provide any document which establishes that you authorized Mr. Daigneault to
represent Mr. Hendricks, Andrews or Hodges.
Please provide any document which authorizes you to hire attorneys or authorize the
expenditure.
Please provide the document in which “you received a request” to have Trask Daigneault,
LLC. Represent the former commissioners. 

Thank you.

Kenneth L. Weiss

Disclaimer: Under Florida law (Florida Statute 668.6076), email addresses are public records.
If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, please
do not send electronic mail to the City of Madeira Beach. Instead, contact the appropriate
department/division.
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